
Owls News
Hi Owls! 
I hope you enjoyed celebrating VE Day. It was great to see some of your pictures on the Shepherds Down 
Facebook page! It was also great to see some Owls on the Loo Roll
video! Great fun! 
Please email pictures to Sarah if you would like them to be shared 
in next weeks newsletter. 
The Owls Team  
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11th May 2020

Topic – ‘We are all 
different’

For topic this week let’s focus on 
the words ‘hot’ and ‘cold’. I know 
that lots of you have been enjoying 
waterplay at home. I’ve put a 
communication board on the next 
page. Why don’t you try waterplay
with two trays – one with warm 
water and one with cold water, 
maybe even with ice! Which do you 
prefer? 

This week’s sound is ‘d’. Look on the Owls Blog for a 
video using the ‘d’ sound. Maybe you could try making a drum 
like mine out of materials you can find at home?
Here are some ideas for making a dinosaur, make sure you 
send in some photos if you make one! 

Signs of 
the Week

hot
cold




